Thomas Piovesan

Subject: FW: Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification to the Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub (SSD 7173
MOD 1)- Penrith Local Government Area

From: Rachel Lonie On Behalf Of OEH ROG Greater Sydney Region Planning Unit Mailbox

Sent: Monday, 5 June 2017 10:35 AM

To: Nuray Duran <Nuray.Duran@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Richard Bonner <Richard.Bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Rachel Lonie
<Rachel.Lonie@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: FW: Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification to the Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub (SSD 7173 MOD 1)-
Penrith Local Government Area

Hello Nuray

Please be advised that the Office of Environment and Heritage does not have any further comment to
provide on this as the matters raised in EIS exhibition submission have been addressed.
Kind regards

Rachel Lonie

Conservation Planning Officer, Greater Sydney Branch

Regional Operations Directorate, Office of Environment and Heritage
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave Parramatta (PO Box 644) NSW 2124

T: 9995 6837 W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au

Please note | work part time:
Mon, Tues am, Thurs and Fri



